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WATER USE CURTAILMENT ORDER 

ALERT – STAGE 4 
Medicine Mound WATER SYSTEM 

March 31, 2025 
 

 
Due to the ongoing drought and current levels in Lake Greenbelt, the Greenbelt Municipal & Industrial Water Authority has 
implemented Stage 4 Water Restrictions under their Drought Contingency Plan.  Therefore, the Authority is implementing 
its Stage 4 Water Use Curtailment Order in accordance with its Drought Contingency Plan.  
 
The following Water Use Restrictions are in effect immediately and will remain in effect until further notice: 
 

1. Irrigation is ABSOLUTELY PROHIBITED.  
 
2. No outside uses of water until further notice is provided. 
 
3. Stop all livestock watering from the public water system. 
 
4. No filling of swimming pools.   
 
5. All commercial and other known high water users are asked to reduce usage and prevent waste. 
 
6. Watch for leaks and notify Authority personnel immediately if one is found. 

 
Authority personnel will be monitoring usage and assisting customers in complying with the restrictions.  Violators of the 
restrictions will be subject to a temporary severance of connection and a $100.00 fine plus applicable fees for reinstatement. 
 
In order for the system to provide the water required to meet the most critical needs, the Authority respectfully requests your 
full cooperation and assistance in this matter.  A notice describing less stringent restrictions or termination of same will be 
issued once Greenbelt MIWA eases its restrictions, alleviating the need for the Water Use Curtailment Order.   
 
For more information on the statewide drought conditions, please refer to the TCEQ’s website at 
www.tceq.texas.gov/response/drought.  
 
Should you require further information on the water restrictions or have any questions, please contact the Authority’s main 
office at (866) 723-8697. 
 

Thank you, 
 

 
Jared York 

Administrative Assistant 
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